
From: Eugene Sarich [eugene@urbanesque.com.au] 
Sent: Saturday, 28 February 2015 11:31:00 PM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: Attn: Robbie Platt - Submission - Planning Proposal PP0001 - 14 Walana Crs Mona Vale - 27 Feb 2015.pdf Letter attached.  Regards  Eugene Sarich URBANESQUE PLANNING PTY LTD A: Suite 16, 895 Pacific Highway, Pymble 2073 T: (02) 9440 8900 M: 0419 250 600 W: www.urbanesque.com.au    _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


